
 

Friday 24th March 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding parents consultation meetings on the afternoon of Monday 24th April. Miss 
Reeder, Mrs Clark and Miss Mastin will be available between 1:30pm and 5.20pm and Mrs Fisher 
between 3:45-5:20pm.  
 
The meetings will be held in the school hall and will be limited to 10 minutes.   
 
Please contact the office by emailing info@worlabyacademy.org.uk or calling 01652 294513 to 
arrange a time.  If you are available in the daytime, please opt for one of the afternoon slots to allow 
parents who cannot attend in the day to have the evening appointments. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Ashton Hinson 
Associate Headteacher 
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